
 

TO: OMG Roofing Products Customers 

FROM: John McMahon, SVP & General Manager 

DATE: February 18, 2025 

RE: Price Increases 
 
 
 

  
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
To continue delivering the high-quality products and services you rely on, we regularly evaluate 
our costs across production, materials and operations.  Due to sustained increases in these 
costs, including recent tariffs on international imports, we are implementing a price adjustment 
on our products, effective April 1, 2025.  These adjustments will apply to all shipments after this 
date. 
 
Our anticipated pricing change ranges are reflected in the table below: 
 

PRODUCT CATEGORY INCREASE % EFFECTIVE DATE 
Adhesives 5 - 10% April 1, 2025 
Fasteners, Plates, Tools and 
Other Products Offered 

10 - 20% April 1, 2025 

 
To maintain supply for all our customers, we will review order quantities during this period and 
may limit excessively large orders placed prior to the price adjustment. 
 
Thank you for your continued partnership with OMG Roofing Products.  We are committed to 
providing you with high-quality products and exceptional service to support your business 
success.  We greatly value your business and remain dedicated to meeting your needs.  Please 
don’t hesitate to reach out with any questions or concerns.   
 
Sincerely, 

 
John McMahon 
SVP & General Manager 
OMG Roofing Products 
 


